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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
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November 18, 2022 

Melvin J. Malone 
Butler Snow LLP 
150 3rd Ave S, Ste 1600 
Nashville, TN 37201 
melvin.malone@butlersnow.com 

In Re: Joint Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company and Walker County Water 
and Sewerage Authority for Expedited Approval of a Special Contract 
Docket No. 22-00049 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of the Amended Water Purchase Agreement between 
Tennessee-American Water Company and Walker County Water and Sewerage Authority filed in 
the above referenced docket on November 17, 2022.  The agreement, as amended, is consistent 
with the Commission’s decision made in this matter at the Commission Conference held on 
October 10, 2022.  Therefore, the Amended Water Purchase Agreement became effective as 
ordered by the Commission. 

Please refer to the above referenced docket number in any future correspondence regarding 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Shirley 
Director, Utility Audit & Compliance 

cc: Docket File 
Bob Lane (bob.lane@amwater.com) 
Karen Stachowski (karen.stachowski@ag.tn.gov) 
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